
 

 

30 June 2023 

Australian Energy Market Operator’s ancillary services 
requirements  

Approval of 2023/24 ancillary services requirements  

The Economic Regulation Authority has completed its audit of the Australian Energy Market 
Operator’s ancillary services requirements and plan for 2023/24.  

Ancillary services are required to maintain power system security and reliability and ensure that 
electricity supplies are of acceptable quality.  

The Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO) submits its requirements, including costs of services 
for the previous year, to the ERA for audit and approval.  

The ERA has approved all of AEMO’s proposed ancillary services requirements for 2023/24. These 
requirements are set out in AEMO’s 2023/24 ancillary services report. 

The ERA’s audit and approval report is available on the ERA website. 
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